
 

 

  

 

 

 

With St. Patrick’s Day approaching this month, we know March is 
going to be lucky. With any luck, we’ll hear from you as you 
participate in one of the upcoming engagement opportunities 
happening this month.  

Did you know that we’re coming soon to a neighbourhood near you? 
Keep an eye out for the Public Engagement team this month. We’ll be 
in 12 urban neighbourhoods to discuss municipal projects and how 
they impact you. We’ll also talk about ways we can work together to 
create more vibrant, healthy, and inclusive neighbourhoods.  

Subscribe to Participate Wood Buffalo for email notifications and 
keep in the loop about all of the opportunities to share feedback 
about municipal projects. 

New! 
Neighbourhood Engagement Series  
What matters most to you and your neighbours? 
This series focuses on connecting residents to the 
RMWB, and with each other.  We’ll be in 12 urban 
neighbourhoods beginning March 6, click here 
for the full schedule of events, and for details 
about upcoming engagement events in rural 
communities. 
 
Saprae Creek Pedestrian Trail and 
Beautification  
Saprae Creek residents are invited to share 
feedback on the proposed pedestrian trail and 
beautification. Join us on Thursday, March 9 at 
Vista Ridge to discuss the project. Can’t make it on 
the 9th? No problem, fill out the survey online until 
March 20, 2023. 
 

Continuing… 
Annual Policing Priorities  

Tell us in this brief survey what you believe RCMP 
should prioritize for their 2023 - 2024 fiscal year. 
The survey closes on March 10, 2023.  
An open house event will be held in the Spring to 
announce the new priorities and answer questions 
you may have. Watch for details! 

 
Ask a Cop a Question  

What would you like to ask a cop? This 
engagement offers youth a chance to talk with 
officers on topics that matter to them, in a 
format that promotes healthy relationships 
between officers and youth. The campaign 
continues until March 15, 2023.  

 

Thanks! 

Thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts on how we can 
make Fort McMurray Wood Buffalo an even greater place to call 
home.   
 

Kiyām Community Park Official Opening  

On January 24, 2023, more than 100 
community leaders and guests assembled at 
Kiyām Community Park, in the area closest to 
the intersection of Franklin Avenue and Main 
Street, for the official opening ceremonies.  
The ceremony featured an Indigenous honour 
song, followed by singing of the national 
anthem in Cree and English as five flags 
representing Canada, Alberta, RMWB, Treaty 
8 and Métis were raised, followed by an 
official ribbon cutting. Lunch and Kiyām 
branded cookies were provided during 
additional speeches at Jubilee’s main lobby.  

 
Stay tuned as we wrap up more projects and share with you what we 
have heard.  
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